
 

 

21st May 2019 
 

JUMP JAM COMPETITION 
 
 

Dear parents 
 
The Jump Jam competition is not too far away and we have been busy practising during school time (if any 
parents wish to help out with practises please let me know, help is always appreciated!) We have also been 
offered the opportunity to take students to Bohally School, so that they can practise on the actual stage they 
will be performing on the following week.  The practice is on Friday 31st May from 1.45pm until 2.30pm. In 
order for us to have this practice I will need parental permission as well as help with supervision and 
transport.  If you are able to help please indicate this on the permission slip below. We will leave school at 
1.30pm and we will return by 2.45pm 
 
Both our Year 1-4 team and our Year 4-8 team are entering the Strictly competition. The team coaches are 
myself and Mrs Foote.  On Saturday 8th June, competition day, students should meet us outside the main 
entrance to Bohally School at the following times. 
 
Years 1-4 Jumping Jacks:            3.30pm 
Years 4-8 RVS Shooting Stars:   5pm 
Jump Jam tee shirts will be provided at the start of the competition. 
 
Please note that parents will need to purchase a ticket in order to watch the competition.  
 
I would also like to draw your attention to important information, from the organisers, about the Jump Jam 
competition on Saturday 8thJune.  This is attached on the following page. 
  
If you have any questions please come and speak to me or email at mrs.wilson@rvs.school.nz  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Wilson 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I give permission for ________________________________   to go to Bohally School on Friday 31st May.   

 

  I can provide transport for _________ students.  My car has an up to date WOF and registration. 

 

  I can help with supervision. 

 

Parent name ___________________ Contact Phone Number   __________________________________ 

 
Please return slip to Mrs Wilson by Tuesday 28th May. 
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